
From: Linda Gesler
To: LRO
Cc: Rep Clem; Rep Kotek; Sen Courtney
Subject: HB 2456
Date: Saturday, May 11, 2019 7:08:31 PM

Dear chair Nathanson and Members of the committee,

Please vote No on HB 2456.  This is a dangerous anti-land use planning bill.  I do not want
Oregon to break it’s long standing adherence to land use planning.  I know things have to
change.  But please do not build housing outside the urban growth boundary.  

I don’t know if the land is unfarmable, but clearly the land has been designated outside the
Urban Growth Boundary.  That is enough to identify that it should remain that way.

I do not support HB 2456 and I hope it does not leave your committee.

sincerely,

Joan Harmsen
4166 Market st. SE #103
Salem, Or 97301
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